Te Hanga Whaioranga Mo Te Iwi - Building Healthy Communities

18 May 2022

Ms Wendy Pond

Via email: fyi-request-16786-fa07f652@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Pond

## Official Information Request

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your emailed dated 20 April 2022 requesting the following information subject to the Official Information Act.

Moehau 2021 Application for permission to use VTA aerial 1080

Waikato DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist community understanding of how we are delivering publically funded healthcare. This includes proactive publication of anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after they have been released.

I hope this information is of help to you.

Ngā mihi

Vicki Moke-Gharbal

Senior Māori Co-ordinator